NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Dansville Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing at 6 p.m. on January 15, 2024, to

receive public comments concerning a proposed local tree law and a proposed local hunting and
trapping law.

This hearing will take place at the Town Hall auditorium at 14 Clara Barton St., Dansville. The
proposed laws are available on the Village’s website (www.dansvilleny.us) for public review. A
hardcopy may be obtained from the Village Clerk.



